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Frequently Asked Questions for the Relocation of DeKalb County DFCS
2300 Parklake Dr., Atlanta 30345

Q: Will both the Sam Street and Miller Road locations be relocating?
A: Only Sam Street will be relocating to the new address. Miller Road will remain open.

Q: Will the DeKalb Access a Resource Center (ARC) remain open?
A: The DeKalb Access and Resource Center (ARC) will remain open for business.

Q: Will there be any changes to the location of Family Team Meeting unit due to
the relocation of the main building?

A: The Family Team Meeting Unit will remain located at the Dekalb Access

and Resource Center (ARC).

However, FTM rooms have been assigned to the new building so that Family Team
Meetings can be held in there. Leadership has requested that there is dedicated space
assigned to ARC staff so that a facilitator can be available each day at the new location:
2300 Parklake Dr., Atlanta 30345

Q: What is the exact date of the move?
A: Dekalb DFCS will move to its new location by February 3, 2020.

Q: Will there be any modified court schedules due to the change in distance?
A: Currently, it is anticipated there will be no adjustments to court schedules or calendars.

Q: Were community partners made aware of this move? (Court, law enforcement,
hospital, school system etc.)

A: Community partners have been notified about the upcoming move in various settings
and will continue to be engaged via community forums, emails, and various forms of
communications.

Q: Will there be a tour of the building for line staff and other personnel prior to
the move?

A: The Dekalb Move task force is in the planning stages and are looking forward to
providing opportunities for staff and community partners to become acquainted with the
new DeKalb County DFCS Office in early 2020.

Q: Who will have access to the new building?

A: The DeKalb County DFCS will serve the same communities and populations it currently
does. The same staff, customers, clients, and community partners will continue to have
access.
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Q: How far is the new building from the currently location?
A: The distance from the current Sam Street location to the new location is approximately
6.9 miles.

Q: Has Marta been contacted to add more bus stops and run times?
A: The county is currently engaging Marta and other entities to address the feasibility of
creating additional routes and access.

Q: Has handicap parking been addressed?
A: The required steps have been taken to ensure that people with disabilities can gain
access to the location.

Q: What routes are currently available when using Marta?
The 125 Clarkston Marta bus route can be accessed at Kensington Marta rail service.

A:
Q: What are driving directions to the location?
A: Take I-285 N/GA-407 N toward Greenville/Chattanooga.
Take the GA-236/LaVista Rd exit, EXIT 37, toward Tucker.
Merge onto Lavista Rd/GA-236 toward Tucker.
Turn left onto Northlake Pkwy.
Continue to office park located at 2300 Parklake Dr., Atlanta 30345
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